
 

WHATS BEEN HAPPENING 
Tohea Shield WINNERS 2019 

CONGRATULATIONS TOHEA SHIELD WINNERS 2019 

Thursday 15th August was not only a wonderful day for the weather but also 
for Ebbett Park School.  We took a group of students down to Raureka School 
to participate in the Tohea Shield and WON! 

The sports played consisted of Netball, rugby, boys soccer and girls soccer.  
All teams played outstandingly well and we had wins in a number of the 
sports.  I highly commend our students for the fair play and team spirit that 
they demonstrated throughout the day, all living the school values. 

Ebbett Park School proudly acknowledges this achievement and are pleased 
to be the only school that has their name on the shield twice.  

Pizza Friday - Orders to the office before 9am Friday morning 

$2 per slice - Hawaiian pizza  

phone: 06 878 9599  1 email: admin@ebbettpark.school.nz
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Seesaw 
A free app to access 
your students learning 
and experiences while 
at Ebbett Park School. 

ClassDojo 
A free app we use to 
reward students and 
an easy way to 
communicate with 
your child’s teacher. 

Skool Loop 
A free app for us to 
share notices, for 
parents to sign 
permission slips and 
to inform us of your 
child’s absence. 
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